RECEIVED

22 JUN1949 THE SENIOR OFFICER,
e : RESERVE FLEET,
ANSD.......chiincnee asese HARWICH.,
_Ref No,1341/29. 20th June, 1949. )

Dear Sir, .

With reference to your letter of 12th May, 1945
concerning the screwshaft survey now due on Lighter VIC é6,j

I have to inform you that this craft has now been alloca
to the Harwich Division of the Reserve Fleet,

The vessel whilaf" at Harwich will be used "dumb",
and it is proposed that the survey should be postponed until

the next occasion of slipping and refit is due., This date
will be communicated to you in due course.

 Yours faithfully,

The Clerk of the Classification CAPTAIN,
Committee,

Lloyd's Register of Shippir ‘ &
71, Fenchurch Street, @ 2021 pe
London, E.C.3. ;f

Lloyd's Register
Foundgtion.
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